
Date : 15/02/2021

Regards,

Dr. (Mrs.) Shruti Gupta

Director Principal

Brilliant Public School

NOTICE

Seepat Road, Bahatarai, Bilaspur (C.G.) 495006
Ph:8251822772 / 74, 9425533669 (WW)

Dear Parents,

Greetings & good Wishes!!

This is to inform you that the Chhattisgarh government has granted permission to open the 
school. We here at Brilliant are going to reopen the school only for classes X & XII from 
16th of February (Tuesday) onwards. Timings 8 AM to 12 Noon, other protocol will be shared 
through Microsoft Teams.
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